
Information

Start: May 25, 2021
End: Winter 2023
Work outside the plant

Renovation of Dorval’s drinking 
water plant

Avenue Lilas and Chemin du 
Bord-du-Lac

Nature of the work
Starting May 25

Starting mid-August

From May to October

Traffic 

Water supply

Parking

Noise and dust

● Excavations in the courtyard behind the plant, behind the J.J. Cardinal funeral home
● Installation of concrete bedding for electrical equipment

 
● Excavation of a trench and installation of underground electrical conduits on the plant’s 

site and in the parking lot of the funeral home. The work will take about 15 days.    
● Overhead electrical wiring work carried out by Hydro-Québec at the intersection of 

Chemin du Bord-du-Lac and Avenue Dahlia in front of the funeral home: installation of a 
utility pole and connection with the distribution network. 

● Construction of a small enclosure to protect the plant’s water intake, on the waterfront 
property, at the end of Avenue Lilas (see map on back).  

● Short-term partial obstruction on Chemin du Bord-du-Lac during the electrical 
connection by Hydro-Québec.

● No interruption of the drinking water supply is planned.
● This work will have no impact on the quality of drinking water.

● The funeral home’s parking lot will be inaccessible for about two weeks during the work 
planned for mid-August.

● Only work or delivery trucks will have access to the plant site. Work-site staff will need 
to park their vehicles on the surrounding streets.

● Noise and dust may be generated by the presence of trucks and the outdoor work.

The work teams will be on site Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.



Information 514 872-3777

ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers (in French)

info-travaux@ville.montreal.qc.ca
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